The Williamsport Home

August 28, 2020

Dear Residents,

Thank you for all of your support and cooperation during the COVID Pandemic and keeping our campus
virus free. The past 5 ¥4 months have been extremely difficult for residents, staff and families. As we
continue to fight through this and try to remain COVID-free there are a few reminders to share:

Continue to wear face coverings whenever you are out of your apartment

Use hand sanitizer / wash hands when returning to your apartment or in between public places
Social Distancing 6ft whenever possible

Remain in your apartment if you are not feeling well

Currently, there is no inside visitation permitted in the buildings. Families / friends may visit
outside in either residents” patios or in the Pavilion.

When there is outside visitation, your visitors must wear a face covering, maintain social
distancing and all outside visitors must pass health screen in C Building Main Entrance Lobby.
Only Approved Essential Caregivers are permitted in the buildings, they must pass health screen
in C Building main entrance and wear face coverings the entire time in the apartment and
apartment building. We are now requiring caregivers to return to C Building to get their
temperature taken before leaving campus.

From the Department of Health, the following States are experiencing high numbers of COVID
updated on their website Aug. 21st:

Alabama, Arkansas, California, Florida, Georgia, Idaho, Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi,
Missouri, Nevada, North Dakota, Oklahoma, South Carolina, Tennessce & Texas

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. Again, your ongoing support is amazing.

Sincerely,
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Kimberly Rank

Director of Independent Living

A Tradition of Caring
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